CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-10003


The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received the following comments related to the Notice of Denial of Medical Coverage or Payment (CMS-10003; OMB 0938-0829):

Comment:

One commenter identified that the Part B drug timeframes had been removed from the “Fast Appeal” section of the notice.  This commenter recommended that the bracketed content be added back to this section of the notice to reflect the applicable Part B drug timeframes. 

CMS Response: 

This bracketed content was erroneously removed from the version of the Notice of Denial of Medical Coverage or Payment that was posted for comment.  CMS has reinserted the bracketed language related to the applicable Part B drug timeframes. 

